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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

We are in complete support of this proposed plan for improving Taos Ski Valley.

 

Here is why:

 

1. It reduces traffic, pollution, and wear and tear on the road by taking cars off of the winding road which leads

from the base of the ski area to the Kachina Peak area.

 

2. It will eliminate the parking of cars along the roadways to the Kachina Peak area and make the area more

natural and enjoyable both winter and in spring/summer/fall.

 

3. It will broaden the types of activities that can be performed while in the ski valley to include more snowshoeing,

cross-country skiing, and additional hiking options.

 

4. The restaurants and infrastructure supporting the existing uses of the ski valley will be improved and will

enhance the user experience year round.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express our opinion about this project.

 

Brett Bachman


